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             November 9, 2023 

Meeting called to order by Daniel Kalinoski, President on November 7, 2023 @ 7:37pm   

 

Pledge of allegiance as said.   

 

Guest/Perspective New Members:  We had 1 prospective new member: Derek Hierholzer 

who was voted on and accepted. Welcome Derek!! 

 

Secretary Report:  was published and approved 

 

Treasure Report:  October, 2023.  Treasure report by Beth 

Treasurer’s Report:  BANK PETTY CASH 

Balance Forward $4,169.74 $60.00 

Total Income $3.340.00 $0.00 

Total Expense                 $248.71 $0.00 

Ending Balance       October $7,261.03 $60.00 

  

Tournament Report:  David Glenny presented the October 2023 Tournament 

 results: 

  

Choke Canyon, 23  participants, 52 fish, total weight  167.95 

 

Open Division                                     Ladies Division: 

1
st
  John Dikes       4 Fish, 19.67 lbs         

2
nd 

Walter Vestal   3 Fish, 18.79 lbs.            1
st 

 Brenda Mareth  - 3 Fish, 9.12 lbs. 

3
rd

 Jeff Beach        5 Fish, 15..44 lbs           2
nd

 Natalie Houston -3  Fish, 4.57 lbs. 

 

Big Bass: 

Walter Vestal – 9.23 lbs  

 

Heavy Team:                    Couples Division: 

John Dikes          4 Fish,  19.67  lbs               Raymond Houston   2 Fish,  5.0 lbs       

Ken Schmoekle   5 Fish,  12.72  lbs              Natalie Houston       3 Fish,   3.57lbs 

Total Weight      9 Fish,  32.39  lbs              Total Weight         5 Fish,   9.57lbs  

  

       Junior Boys Division:               Boys  Sr. Division: 

     Sammy Valdez- 2 Fish,  3.90 lbs.                           None                 

  

Congratulations to the Winners! 

  

 The Nov. tournament was held on Nov. 4 at LBJ.  Results will be discussed at Dec. meeting  

The December tournament will beheld on Dec. 2 at Choke Canyon-1 Day (Only)- Weigh in 

at 4:00-Calliham.  5 fish limit 



 

TABC;    

No report 

 

METRO:  

City tournament was held on October 7&8 at Choke Canyon! Everything went well from the  

BBQ Friday night, to the weigh in (both days) and the traffic flow. Congratulations Metro!! 

Congratulations to UCBC for coming in first place!! That earned our Club $1,000 which 

helped our funds!! Congratulations to everyone that fished!! 

 

New Business: 

 The nominating committee for officers for next year is; Rhonda and James Kosub and  John 

 Dikes. The following people was submitted by them for the new officers for UCBC 2024: 

     President-Paula Lawson 

     Vice President-John Dikes, Walter Vestal, Daniel Kalinoski (which will be voted on) 

     Secretary-Kris Hunter (which she accepted) 

     Treasurer-Beth Dikes 

      Tournament Director-David Glenny 

      Weigh Master-Open for nominations 

Our Christmas party will be held on December 5
th
 at the VFW (the night of our meeting) 

The party will start at 6:30pm, (we will eat at that time).  We will also be having a “White  

Elephant” exchange of presents ( if you want to participate) Bring a unisex gift and the cost 

should be no more than $25.00. If you bring a gift, you will get a gift. 

I have the following dishes being brought: 

Daniel K.-Brisket & Sausage 

Gabe- Corn 

Dolline H.-tossed green salad 

Paula-Coleslaw 

Beth-Rolls, pickles, pasta salad 

Dotti & David.-Brownies &  a small ham 

Pat S.-Pinto beans & dessert 

Rhonda-side & dessert 

Steve & Terri-plates, glasses, plastic ware 

If you’re not on my list, we can still use potato salad, macaroni salad, tea, ice, green beans: 

Just some suggestions or just bring yourself!! We always have plenty of food!! 

 

Don’t forget to send your letter nominations for “Sportsman of the Year” to me!! 

 
Old Business 
Our “Fund Raiser”, was another successful event, which was held on Oct. 21

st
 at Steve & Terri’s house.. 

Thank ya’ll so much for letting us use your house, again!! Thanks go out to our pit masters: Mel, John, 

Brian, Rudy and Steve.  Thanks go out to Helen for cooking the brisket and Jeff M. for donating it. 

Thanks also goes out to everyone for the food that was brought and the prizes for the silent and live 

 auction, Big thanks to Randi, Dottie, Beth and David for the successful Auction!! We made a total 

of $1,986.00 

Don’t forget we have club hats for sale: $25.00-see Beth! 

 

 
Meeting Adjourned  8:11 pm 

 

Paula Lawson,  UCBC Secretary 

 

 



 



 


